
From: Regenscheid, Andrew (Fed)
To: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
Cc: Chen, Lily (Fed)
Subject: Re: PQC in the FRN
Date: Friday, April 29, 2016 3:51:50 AM

Yes, we reached out to the lawyers earlier this week. After some discussion, it would be
premature to send them a copy of the draft FRN for review, but we're trying to set up a
meeting with them to go over the main points. We think that will speed up the review
process.

As you may have noticed, I'm out on vacation this week. I haven't seen anything back from the
lawyers yet, but this will be one of the first things I work on when I get back on Monday.

-Andy

From: Moody, Dustin (Fed)
Sent: Monday, April 25, 2016 11:17 AM
To: Regenscheid, Andrew (Fed)
Cc: Chen, Lily (Fed)
Subject: PQC in the FRN
Andy,
I was just checking to see if you were able to get Matt or Donna to start the FRN process going?
Thanks,
Dustin
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